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LEGAL AID REFORMS IN NORTHERN IRELAND

Thank you for copying to me your letter of 21st January to the Prime Minister.

1 support your intention to set up a review into the provision and

administration of legal aid in Northern Ireland and will be interested in seeing

the results of the review in due course. Given my responsibilities as Attorney

General for Northern Ireland I would ask that I be kept informed of progress.

I copy this letter to the Prime Minister, Mo Mowlam and Sir Richard Wilson.
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JOEN MORRIS
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